
22 March 2024 (Spring Term Week 10)

Spring has sprung and we are looking forward to Easter.



At Forest School the children are becoming independent in their learning and
create their own activities.



In the 2 year old room they have been using their hands; paint, rice and cooking
are all great opportunities for sensory exploration.



Next Week

● Wednesday 27 March is the last day of term for the 3 & 4 year olds and
the rest of the school. On this day there is no after school care in
nursery and children will need to be picked up at 3.30pm.

Reminders

● You will have received a letter with a link to booking after school care
for the whole of the Summer term. Please note this closes on Tuesday 2
April.

● Holiday club resumes on Tuesday 2 April for those who have booked. We
also look forward to seeing our 2 year olds back in after the Easter
weekend.

● Term starts again on Tuesday 16 April.

From the Main Office

Absence Reporting

Please report any sickness absence or medical appointments via the school office
on 01628 327400 or email juniors@clairescourt.net. Thank you.

After School Care Contact Telephone Number from 5pm

If you need to contact the After School Care from 5pm onwards regarding a
delay in collecting your child please telephone 01628 327591.

School Calendar

Please don’t forget to check our online school calendar to see what is happening
throughout the term.

https://www.clairescourt.com/calendar/?calid=7,8,9,10,11,12,13&pid=14&viewid=37

